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Dear Commissioners,

It is clear I need to do more research. However, I feel strongly about lending my voice towards
our environmental concerns.

The need for coal is over and the location of these coal plants deplorable. A town that is
predominantly underprivileged kids? They deserve better. There must be a way that those who
work and serve can be provided new means of living that can benefit their town, state, and our
nation. Maybe not every town needs a college, but one might make up for the loss when the
mines close.

Please consider wind and solar farms. Please help our Evergreen state stop relying on a
hypocrisy.

Sincerely,
Selena Hayes
PSE Customer in Kent, WA
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